
Item No. 2
9/19/2024

Subject:   Administration’s recommended termination of employee(s)

RESOLVED, that there exists sufficient evidence to support the recommendation of the 
Superintendent and/or his designee to terminate the employment, from the School District of 
Philadelphia, of the following employees effective September 19, 2024:
 

Kiana Brown School Counselor 


